
From: Geoffrey Waghorn [geoff_waghorn@qcmhr.uq.edu.au] 
Sent: Friday, 13 May 2005 2:50 PM 
To: Committee, Mental Health (SEN) 
Subject: submission to the senate inquiry on mental health 
 
Please find enclosed a comprehensive report on the employment of people with 
mental illness. Please accept this as our formal submission to the inquiry.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Geoff Waghorn and Chris Lloyd 
 
The University of Queensland and The Queensland Centre for Mental Health 
Research 
 
Tel.: +61 07 3271 8673 
 
Fax: +61 07 3271 8698 
 
  




